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Upcoming Events 

12th August: 

Parent Teacher 

Interviews 

 

21st August: 

Book Character Dress up for 

Book Week 

 

22nd August: 

Stormbirds Celebration 

 

25th & 26th August: 

Clancy the Bee Man 

 

29th August - 19th 

September: 

Jump Rope for Heart 

 

5th September: 

Fathers Day Stall 
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Dear Parents and Friends, 

Parent–Teacher Interviews 
Today, a Compass message was sent out regarding our Semester 2 Parent/Teacher Interviews, 
which will be held next Tuesday, 12th August. Booking times remain open on Compass if you have 
not yet made an appointment with your child’s teacher. If this date is not suitable, please contact 
your child’s teacher to arrange an alternative time for a catch-up. These meetings are a valuable 
opportunity to reflect on the progress students made in Semester 1 and to discuss any goals, 
strategies, or concerns regarding their learning and wellbeing throughout the remainder of the 
year. 
 

Early Finish Tuesday 12th August 
Due to our Parent/Teacher Interviews being held next Tuesday, school will finish early at 12:00pm. 
We understand that for some families (especially with students who catch the bus), picking up 
their children early will not be possible. We will be providing supervision for all students who 
cannot be collected. To assist us in planning this supervision, we ask that families contact the 
school office to let us know if their child/ren will be staying at school for the full day (phone call or 
email).  
 

100 Days of School 
Congratulations to our Prep Students for passing the special milestone of now having been at 
school for over 100 days. It was terrific to see so many colourful outfits at last Friday’s assembly 
and to hear about the different ways the Prep-2 classes were celebrating this achievement. I was 
lucky enough to be walking past the prep rooms at the right time, which meant stopping by for a 
little dance at their disco. Thank you to our prep families for supporting this event.  
 

Regional Girls Netball Team 
Finally, I’d also like to congratulate our Girls Netball Team for the fantastic effort and skill they 
displayed when competing at the Gippsland Regional Sports Complex in Sale last week. Miss 
Sperling spoke very highly of the team’s perseverance, having had to play many back-to-back 
games. Well done to Lucy, Sienna, Kayliah, Marley, Lucinda, Georgie, Bree, Olivia and Clem. 
Thank you to Miss Sperling for organising this event and to the families who accompanied and 
supported the team on the day.   
 

On Monday we look forward to welcoming Mr. Snell back from his holiday. I am sure he will be 
extremely happy and proud to hear that our students have continued to be confident, capable 
and caring in his absence.  

Have a wonderful (and hopefully sunny) weekend,  

 
Ross Grinham 
Acting Principal 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Term 3 

 

12th August: 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

 

21st August: 

Book Character Dress up for Book 

Week 

 

22nd August: 

Stormbirds Celebration 

 

25th & 26th August: 

Clancy the Bee Man 

 

29th August - 19th September: 

Jump Rope for Heart 

 

5th September: 

Fathers Day Stall 

 

11th September: 

Division Athletics 

 

12th September: 

Pyjama Day dress up  - Gold coin 

donation 

 

19th September: 

Last day of Term 3 

Footy Colours Day 

 

 

 

Term 4 

 

6th October: 

First day of term 4 

 

15th October: 

Regional Athletics 

 

20th - 22nd October: 

Grade 3/4 Coonawarra Camp 

 

4th November: 

Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Student free day 

26th - 28th November: 

Grade 6 Wilson’s Prom Camp 

 

10th December: 

Prep Zoo Excursion 

Grade 1 Aquarium Excursion 

 

19th December: 

Last day of Term 4 
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WORKING TOGETHER AWARDS 

Presented 25th July 

 

 

Poppy, Ollie, Cassie, Logan, Lara, 

MNSC Students, 

Murray, Sophie, Wiley, Wyatt, Sonny 

WORKING TOGETHER AWARDS 

Presented 1st August 

 

 

Alex, Olivia, Jake, Eamon, Billy 

Bailey, Mackenzie, Ayla, Jett 

 

 

 
 



Page 3 MIRBOO NORTH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER NO. 13 - 8th August 2025 

PREPS CELEBRATE 100 DAYS OF SCHOOL 
Last Friday was the 100th day of school for our 2025 Preps. We were lucky enough to have our grade 
1’s and 2’s (junior school experts) help the Preps to celebrate in style with the theme “100 Days 
Brighter”. 

Preps enjoyed some activities that were just for them before recess including a dance party with 
music and disco lights. 

The Preps/ 1s and 2’s were then put into 4 groups where they rotated through some different  ‘100’ themed activities including 
100 year old games, 100’s and thousands ‘fairy bread’, 100 piece puzzles and some 100 glasses craft.  

Thanks to the amazing Miss Calafiore who made us her very special 100 ripple cake. In fact 2 this year to make sure everyone 
got a piece! 

Everyone had a great time.  

 

 

On Friday we had a party for 100 

days of school. I liked the dance 

party and I liked that we made 

necklaces and crowns. Everything 

was the best. - Alice.  

Last week I had 100 days of 
school. We made glasses. My 

On Friday we had 100 days of school 

and we got to make fairy bread and we 

got to eat a cake and my favourite thing 

was the cake. - Charlie. 

On Friday we had a party for the 

preps 100 days of school. My 

favourite bit was when we had a 

cake and when we made 

glasses. - Lydia. 

Last Friday it was 100 days of 

school. My favourite part was eating 

the cake. Also my second favourite 

thing was solving puzzles. - Hunter.  

On Friday we celebrated 100 days 

Region Netball 
 

3rd in the Gippsland Region! Congratulations to our 
Girls Netball team who did a fantastic job at Regionals 

last Wednesday. All girls played so well! A big thank you 
to the parents and grandparents for coming along and 

supporting the team.  
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Prep / 1 Maths 
This week, our Prep/1 students started their unit of work on multiplication. We are learning to model multiplication 
stories by making equal groups using hands-on materials like cars, beads and dinosaurs, and writing matching 
number sentences.  

MNPS and MNSC  collaborated to mark NAIDOC  2025 
 

The Primary School hosted a wonderful group of Secondary students who came and read Dreaming Stories to the 
Prep/1 and then the 1/2 classes. 

The Primary School kids loved being read to and enjoyed the dreamtime stories chosen. The secondary college stu-
dents were all very responsible and respectful and helped the junior kids feel at ease in their small reading circles.  

Thanks Anne-Maree our hard-working KESO and member of both our school communities and all the teachers from 
the SC involved. Was a great experience all around  

Indigenous Session with P-2s 
A big thankyou to Anne-Maree for an amazing session with our P-2s yesterday! 
The kids loved learning about Indigenous culture and the special Country and 
Place our school sits on. Exploring the different artifacts was a big hit.  
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